
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Item 1: Judicial Department  

Compensation Plan Changes 
 

 

Legislative Fiscal Office   Emergency Board – December 2024 

To:  Emergency Board 

From:  Public Safety Subcommittee 

Carrier: Senator Sollman  

The Public Safety Subcommittee received a report from the Oregon Judicial 

Department on compensation plan changes. 

By statute, the Chief Justice of the Oregon Supreme Court is to establish and 

maintain a department-wide personnel plan that is in reasonable conformity with 

the general salary structure of the state.   

The Chief Justice is reporting two prospective changes, which include the 

establishment of three new job classifications and adding travel awards to 

employee compensation.      

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends that the Emergency Board 

acknowledge receipt of a report from the Judicial Department on compensation 

plan changes. 

 


